
Hotel – Oelberg – garni 
 

Dear guest,  
 
The Early Arrival between 11 00 AM and 3 PM and the Late Arrival 
between 8 PM and 10 PM, will be charged an extra fee of € 5 per 
person.  
In these cases please send us an E-Mail to: 

 
     buchung@hotel-oelberg.de . 

 
Thank you very much for your booking. We look forward to welcoming                        
you as a guest in our Hotel. 
 
 
 

 
With best regards 

 
 
 
 

Hotel – Oelberg - garni 
Inh. H. Kober 

Gustav-Freytag-Straße 1 
53639 Königswinter-Oberpleis 

Tel. : 02244 /  8 17 27 
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